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    Thursday 26th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The RSPB Big Schools’ Birdwatch 2023  
 
We will be taking part in the above event tomorrow morning in the grounds of Chilham Castle, 
by kind permission of the owners.  The children will need to have their wellies in school, or their 
forest school footwear, as it will be wet and muddy on the ground.  They should wear their 
school uniform as normal but will definitely need a very warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves as 
we will be outside for up to an hour. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity to find out which birds visit the local area around our school as 
well as a chance to look out for some early signs of spring.  Do ask them what they managed to 
see when they get home from school on Friday afternoon!  If your child has binoculars, they are 
welcome to bring them in as long as they are clearly named and not too valuable. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Delia Cooper 
Headteacher 
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